
Duquesn U 
Nuclear Group 
P.O. Box 4 
Shippingport, PA 15077-0004 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Telephone (412) 393-6000 

L-99-159 
October 21, 1999

V/

Subject: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-412, License No. NPF-73 
Change of Status of Licensed Operator, 10 CFR 50.74 

The purpose of this letter is to notify the NRC of two license withdrawals requested by 

Duquesne Light Company in accordance with 10 CFR 50.74(b). Mr. Harry A. Grove 

(License No. OP-5075-5, Docket No. 55-6964) and Mr. Alexander Pollak (License No.  

OP-10658-1, Docket No. 55-60757) no longer have a need to maintain their Reactor 

Operator license, due to termination from employment at Beaver Valley Power Station.  

Please withdraw these licenses, as stated, as of October 6, 1999.  

Should you have any questions concerning this formal request for license withdrawal, 

please contact Mr. James M. Crum, Acting Director, Operations Training at (412) 393

5723.  

Sincerely, 

K. L. Ostrowski 
Division Vice President 
Nuclear Operations & 
Plant Manager

c: Mr. D. S. Collins, Project Manager 
Mr. D. M. Kern, Sr. Resident Inspector 
Mr. R. J. Conte, Chief, Operator Licensing and 

Human Performance Branch 
Mr. H. J. Miller, NRC Region I Administrator 

~ The Nuclear Professionals
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